Pensioners 1973

The Meeting scrutinised that Lists of the Poor and compared them with last year’s lists. 

It was noted that the Baker’s Incorporation had two whole pensioners in place of the previous years three.

The Bonnetmakers had four whole pensioners in place of three last year and one half in place of two halves.
The Fleshers had three wholes and two halves as in 1972. 

This made a total of 12½ as compared with the previous years 11.

In view of the uncertainty of the expenditure on the modernisation it was unanimously recommended that £95 be the pension for the ensuing year.
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